
 
 
 

 

June 2025 
 

As the representative of the Crown in Ontario, I am delighted to offer my 
warmest congratulations to the Class of 2025. Your graduation is a milestone—a 
time of great excitement and pride, marked by memories that will stay with you for 
the rest of your lives. 

 
Take a moment to recognize all those who have stood by you throughout 

your time in high school: your family, your teachers and school staff, and your 
friends. Your success deserves a shared celebration! 

 
To get to this point, you have conquered challenges and embraced a love of 

learning. The qualities and skills you have nurtured are the foundation on which 
you will build your future. 

 
Ahead of you are important choices: continuing your studies, starting a 

career, or forging your own unique path. No matter which option you take, you 
hold the power to make a real difference in the world around you. 

 
You and your generation carry with you a vision of what our province can 

become: an Ontario that is more equitable and united, and where together, we can 
build more caring and resilient communities. Croyez en vos rêves et poursuivez-les 
avec confiance. Restez curieux, exprimez-vous et n’oubliez pas que vos voix 
peuvent inspirer le changement et rassembler les gens.  

 
Congratulations once again! 
 
     Sincerely, 

   
 
                      

 
Edith Dumont 


